
 

 

The Fine Print 
 

Please note that Riverside Milk is raw milk and has not been 
pasteurised.  

 
The Ministry of Primary Industries advises the following: 
‘Raw milk may contain microorganisms that can cause 
serious illness. To reduce the risk of illness, raw milk should 
be heated to at least 70 degree Celsius for one minute. This 
is critical for infants, young children, the elderly, pregnant 
women and people with weakened immune systems.’  

 
This product is not suitable as a complete milk replacement 
for children under 2 years.  

 
Store at or below 4 degrees Celsius. 

 
Do not consume after the use by date (no longer than 4 days 
after the milk’s batch number date). The batch number is 
written on a sticker at the top of the vending machine. 
 
Please fill out our customer registration form at the vending 
machine when you get your Riverside Milk for the first time. 

 

Please contact us for any questions or concerns: 
milk@riverside.org.nz or ring Tristan (Farm Manager): 022 
361 5015 
 
 
Riverside Milk, Riverside Community Trust Board, 289 Main 
Road Lower Moutere, RD2 Upper Moutere, 7175 Nelson 
www.riversidemilk.co.nz 
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